










     November 1, 2017  

NOTICE 
  
A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD during the regular City Council meeting 
scheduled on the 12th of November, 2017 at 6:00pm at the Seneca City Hall. At 
this meeting, there will be an official Public Hearing for: 
 
 Proposal and Information for a New Fire Station 

  
ALL PERSONS, OWNERS, OR RESIDENTS have the right to submit testimony in 
writing or by speaking at the hearing up until the close of the public portion of the 
hearing.   Oral comments made outside the hearing, or written material 
submitted after the closure of the public portion of the hearing will not be 
considered in rendering a decision. Testimony must be directed towards the 
criteria for the decision and must be specific.  Failure of an issue to be raised in a 
hearing, in person or by letter, or failure to provide statements or evidence 
sufficient to afford the decision-maker an opportunity to respond to the issue 
precludes appeal to the board based on that issue. 
 
You may view documents related to the City Code at the Seneca City Hall, or you 
may contact City Manager Josh Walker for more information. A copy of any and 
all documents will be available for inspection at no cost or provided at a 
reasonable cost at least 7 days prior to the hearing. A sign in sheet will be 
provided at the hearing for those wishing to testify, and each testimony will be 
limited to 3 minutes. 
 

City of Seneca 2
A



City of Seneca 2
B









City of Seneca 2
C








